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Report to Housing SPC 

Date: Wednesday 19th January 2022 

Item No. 4iv 

Special Committee on Homelessness 
 

 
In lieu of a meeting of the Special Committee, a site visit to a number of Emergency 
Accommodation facilities was due to take place on 1st and 2nd December 2021. Due to the 
increasing number of COVID-19 cases in the community, the visit was postponed until 2022. 
 
The next meeting of the Special Committee will take place via Zoom on 5th January 2022, with 
an update on quality standards in Private Emergency Accommodation to be provided. The 
following have been invited to attend: 
 
Cllr Hazel Chu    GP CHAIR 
Lord Mayor Alison Gilliland LAB 
Cllr Daithí de Róiste  FF 
Cllr Daithí Doolan  SF 
Cllr Janet Horner  GP 
Cllr Catherine Stocker  SD 
Cllr Tina MacVeigh  PBP 
Cllr Kevin Donoghue  LAB 
Cllr James Geoghegan  FG 
Mary Hayes   Director DRHE 
Sheila Hennessy  A/ Deputy Director DRHE 
John Durkan   Deputy Director DRHE 
 
 


